
TO: Fremont County Board of County Commissioners 
FROM: Sunny Bryant, County Manager 
DATE: April 13, 2021 
RE: County Manager Report 

 

 

The construction of the second floor courtroom in the Judicial Center is underway.  This project 
is scheduled to be finished the end of April.   

We have a meeting to review the 95% completed drawings for the Pathfinder Park Community 
Center.  The project should start in May.     

We are have scheduled the 2021 clean up program.  Vouchers are available in Room 106 at the 
County Administration Office and must be used by April 30.   

We have our internal auditors here the week of April 12 conducting the year-end audit.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


